
 To whom it may concern. Opposed measure 114.

  

  I Paul Ghinga do not support measure 114 because it’s unconstitutional. It does nothing to 
curb gun violence. As we all know, criminals do not obey laws. Most of the guns that have 
been used in crimes are obtained off the streets. All this does is make good people harder to 
obtain firearms.  To get permission from the government to purchase a firearm it’s very 
unconstitutional.  We have laws already on the books and background checks when 
purchasing firearms  from FFL’s . Please stop going after good citizens of Oregon and please 
just be harder on the criminals that break gun laws!  We have plenty of laws on the books. We 
just need to enforce them. Please don’t make me a criminal overnight.  The magazine band will 
do nothing to curb gun violence. I’m not sure why 10 rounds is the safe number of rounds for 
fire arms. Is the 11th round supposed to be a killer around? I don’t understand why taking and 
neutering my standard capacity 30 round magazine will do anything to  curb violence! As you 
know, it takes more than 10 rounds sometimes to stop a perp. Why make it harder on good 
hard-working Oregonians to protect themselves? Standard capacity magazine been legal for 
over 30 years here in Oregon. They are everywhere all over Oregon. I’m not sure what neutering 
are standard capacity magazines will do for stopping violence. I urge you to please not  
implement balance measure 114. We all know it’s unconstitutional from the Supreme Court 
already. Shall not be infringed is not a suggestion. It’s the rules. Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely, Paul Ghinga.


